
Public Access Internet PCs 

Conditions of use 

 You can use your library card to access the Internet at any Wicklow Library. Wicklow 
Libraries offer PCs for use in the Library. Access is free. 

 Please remember to bring your library card and pin number. 
 You must have a library card or visitors card to use the PCs. For a visitor card please bring 

photo ID (driving license, passport, Public Service Card) or 2 forms of other ID (eg: current 
bank cards, statements, bills, etc). Visitor cards cannot be used to borrow items. 

 Anyone visiting on holiday who does not require a card can have a pass for the PCs if they 
have photo ID. 

 Every session lasts 50 minutes. Your session time is shown on the top of the screen. Please 
remember to save information before the session ends, e.g. to USB, web-based email etc. 
Please remember to remove your storage device at the end of a session as responsibility for 
your storage device rests with you. 

 PC users are entitles to one session per day. However further sessions can be given at the 
discretion of the library staff. If the PCs are busy then other users must be allowed access. 
Staff may also deny access due to inappropriate behaviour. 

 You can book a session by phone or at the library desk. Only 1 session can be booked in 
advance. If you are late, the session may be offered to another person. 

 Users are required to accept the conditions of use. In doing so, you agree that you will not 
deliberately view inappropriate sites, send or receive any material that could be seen as 
offensive to others, or send any messages to annoy or harass another person. The Internet 
may not be used for any illegal activity. 

 Children under the age of 14 are welcome to use the Internet if a parent /guardian 
supervises their session. Parents are responsible for their child’s use of the Internet, and for 
guiding them as to which resources are appropriate. 

 Children between the ages of 12-16 can use the internet unsupervised if they have the 
consent of a parent/guardian. Children who use the Internet unsupervised may come across 
inappropriate or disturbing information and images. 

 Users are requested not to delete any system files, change the system configuration, or in 
any way damage any computer software or hardware. 

 Internet printing is available. Charges apply, as displayed in the Library. 
 Internet usage is monitored. Misuse of the Internet may lead to your membership being 

cancelled. We ask all library users to respect our terms and conditions for the continued 
benefit of access to all, to a great, free resource. 

 The Internet provides many sources of information, some of which could be inaccurate, 
dated, or offensive. Wicklow Libraries cannot accept responsibility for the content of 
websites except for its own. 

 


